
If you have questions, please contact AFGb Local 1138 at 937-254-AFGE. If you prefer, you can
submit your comments directly to AFGE's web site where copies can be sent to your Senators
and Representatives: http://capwiz.com/afge/mail/oneclick_compose/'?alertid=6985386.
Regardless of the method you choose to use, your comments must be received by AFGE on
or before March 15, 2005 to be forwarded to NSPS by March 16, 2005.

Additional Comments:
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